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One Day awareness programme on “Industry Oriented Projects” was organized by the EEE 

Department on 19th January 2015 for IVth B.Tech Students of the department. Resource 

persons for this programme are Dr. G.S.Raju, Former Director , IIT,Varanasi and Dr. 

G.Kesava Rao, Former Professor in Electrical Department , IIT,Varanasi. 

 

 

 



 

 

 





 

 


